SUDAN ISD
CAFETERIA CHARGE POLICY

Beginning with the 2015-16 school year, the cafeteria charge policy will be
reinstated. All charges for meals (includes breakfast and lunch) will be
limited to $25.00. Once a student reaches this limit, an alternative meal (i.e.
cheese/peanut butter sandwich and milk for lunch; cereal with milk for
breakfast) will be provided for the student until the student’s charges have
been paid. Frequent communication will be made with students/parents if
the student has charges that need to be cleared up. Parents may prepay
cafeteria service in the administrative office or by logging on at

www.sudanisd.net. Students with outstanding charges at the end of the

school year may not be issued final records or a class schedule for the next

school year until charges have been paid.

*Note- If a student had cafeteria charges prior to qualifying for free and/or
reduced lunch for longer than a period of one week, those charges are still
owed to the District.

**Note- Free and Reduced lunch applications must be completed and turned

in EACH YEAR.



